
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE Wednesday, February 9, 2022 
 

  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
Public feedback welcome on draft Community Energy & Greenhouse Gas 

Reduction Plan 
 

(Barrie, ON) The public are encouraged to review the draft Community Energy & Greenhouse Gas Reduction 
Plan and provide feedback. This survey has 20 questions and will take about 15 minutes to complete. 
 
The City of Barrie began developing its Community Energy & GHG Reduction Plan in late 2019. The plan will 
suggest ways for residents, businesses, and different industries to use energy more efficiently. The final plan will 
be presented to General Committee on March 21, 2022.   
 
Participants of the survey will have the opportunity to enter into a draw for one of the following prizes: 
 

• A three-month recreational pass 

• A package of transit passes 

• Rain barrel 

• Smart Thermostat 
 
Complete the draw entry at the end of the engagement to enter the prize draw. You must be a resident of Barrie 
to qualify for the prize and provide proof of residency.  
 
The survey closes on February 18 at 4:30 p.m. 
 
Visit buildingbarrie.ca/communityenergy to review the draft plan and take the survey. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Scott LaMantia 
Senior Communications Advisor 
scott.lamantia@barrie.ca  
705-794-0517 

https://www.buildingbarrie.ca/communityenergy
mailto:scott.lamantia@barrie.ca

